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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
FROM: Lenny Ohlhauser, Activities Coordinator, Davies High School 
RE:  Girls Hockey Head Coach  
DATE:  October 26, 2023 
 
Josh Rogers has been named the Davies High School head girls hockey coach.  
 
Coach Rogers has served as an assistant coach for the Eagles girls hockey program since 2015. Prior to that he 
was at Buffalo/Hanover/Montrose as the girls JV coach (2012 - 2015). Before moving to Minnesota, he was the 
head coach of the Fargo South/Davies girl’s hockey program (2010 - 2012). In total, Rogers has been coaching 
for 20 years between youth and high school hockey.   
 
Rogers played hockey at Concordia College (2001-2002) and high school at Red River (1999-2001). He currently 
teaches in the English Learner Department at Davies.  
 
“I am very excited to continue the legacy of Eagles girls’ hockey,” said Rogers. “I have been a part of this 
program for the past eight seasons, and I am very proud to continue the strong tradition created by Coach 
Issertell. This program is filled with athletes and parents who are dedicated to the principles of teamwork and 
working hard to achieve something special. I am proud to be a part of that tradition, and I look forward to 
working with our athletes and parents.” 
 
“Coach Rogers is a perfect fit for this position,” said Davies Activities Coordinator Lenny Ohlhauser. “He has 
been part of the Eagle program since 2015, has been a head coach in the school system, and brings a great 
wealth of experience and knowledge to the program. His dedication to hockey and education is extraordinary, 
and we are excited to have Coach Rogers oversee the program and continue a strong tradition of Eagle hockey 
in the girls’ program.” 
 
For further information about the hiring of Coach Rogers, please contact me at 701-446-5608 or email me at 
ohlhaul@fargo.k12.nd.us. Contact information for Coach Rogers is available upon request. 
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